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Head Office:

138B Fort William Rd, Fort William First Nation, ON P7J 1K7


June 19, 2023

Cheryl Suggashie
733 Confederation Drive,
Thunder Bay, ON  P7N 3N5

RE: Performance Compensation
Dear Cheryl,
This letter is to inform you there has been a change in how performance and bonus compensation are awarded to staff. 
On March 31, 2023, you were informed by letter that you were to receive a one-Time performance bonus for your outstanding work in the “Racialized Communities Project.”  Unfortunately, at that time, our compensation process was in a transitional period and changed. As a result, salary bands and a wage grid were implemented.
To proceed with recognizing your outstanding work performance as stated in your               March 31, 2023 letter, we will be using the newly adopted compensation process and moving your annual salary to the next step on the pay grid in your current pay band. 
Currently your position as Senior Public Legal Education and Communications Officer is on salary band 7 and you are at step 2 on the pay grid with a salary of $65,223. To follow through with compensating you for your performance under the new compensation process, you will be moved to the next step on the pay grid or step 3. Your new annual salary will be $67,180. This salary adjustment will be retroactive to April 1, 2023, and will remain at this level for the duration of the “Racialized Communities Project” or until you are no longer performing duties under this project.   
Cheryl, your hard work, and dedication to the NAN communities has been exemplary. We look forward to your future successes in this project but also in the Public Legal Education program. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your manager or human resources.
Sincerely,

Colette Shwetz
Human Resources Manager

CC: Finance Department	
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